
  

Year 1/2, Class 4  
Newsletter 

This term in class we are learning about... 
 
This term our topic is called Oceans. Children will learn all about the 5 oceans. We will also look closely at 
the world’s 7 continents using atlases and globes to explore their location. We will also learn all about 
Captain Cook and his voyage. In art, children will learn how to weave using paper and fabric. Creating 
stormy sea and fish weaves. In D&T children will design and make a moving picture linked to Captain Cook 
and his boat. 
 
 

 

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term: 

There are no planned visits at present due to the current restrictions. Class 4 have their virtual assembly on Friday 30th April. Details about 
this will be sent nearer the time.  
Please note that Sports Day is on Friday 9th July 2021. Information will be sent out nearer the time.  
 
  
 

 

 

Homework:  
 
Children will be set online homework every Monday. Spellings and Maths homework will be set on EdShed. 
Children have all been given a password that they can use to access the website at home. Homework should 
be completed by Friday unless otherwise stated. Reading books are also sent home on a Monday to be 
returned on a Friday for isolation.  

A note from Mrs Boyle and Miss Yates 
 
Welcome back! We hope you all enjoyed the Easter 
break.  

We have another busy and exciting term ahead. This 
newsletter will give you some key information about 
what to expect this term. If you have any questions or 
queries please do not hesitate to contact me via the class 
email address. 

Important Reminders: 
Your child’s PE day is Thursday. Children will need to 
come into school in full PE kit on this day. Full PE kit 
includes; white t-shirt, black jogging bottoms, trainers 
and a hooded jacket. Children will be outside for PE 
lessons.  
 
Please remember to label all of your child’s clothing, it 
is very difficult to return lost clothing if they do not 
have the child’s name inside.  
 
Please keep school informed of any changes to 
contact details in case of an emergency.  
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